
 

 

Butler Families,  

 

On September 30th we will observe Truth and Reconciliation Day. 

 

Teachers and students have discussed indigenous culture and the impact of residential schools. 
On Tuesday, we will commemorate all the indigenous children who endured residential schools by 
wearing orange t-shirts and participating in a silent walk throughout the town of Bedford. 

 

We encourage everyone to wear something orange to school on Tuesday. 

 

Thank you! 

 

 


